
WELCOME TO EASTOVER
Where great minds SOAR

READ to be part of Eastover’s S.O.A.R. program 
(Summer of Academic Readiness) 

▪ Students who do ANY learning activity (math, reading, being read to, science- it all counts!) during 
the summer and turn in their log receive a prize at our SOAR pep rally this fall! 

▪ The more you read, the more you win! There are lots of chances for prizes based on your total 
minutes spent learning over the summer!  

▪ Instructions for turning in reading totals online are given at the start of school but you can use this 
log to track your child’s learning over the summer. Once school starts back, you will receive a link and 
information on how to submit the total.  

READING ALOUD TO YOUR CHILD COUNTS, TOO!

“The single most important activity for building the knowledge required for eventual success in 
reading is reading aloud to children. It is a practice that  

should continue throughout all of the grades.”  
National Institute of Education report, Becoming a Nation of Readers.





Feel free to email you SOAR Co-Chairs, Mary Kathryn Elkins (ncmkelk@gmail.com) or Mary Johnson 
(mjwriting@gmail.com) with any questions!
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